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From: sheila iverson <evascottiverson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2010 4:32 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Secretary CFTC,

Please do not change the leverage from 100:1 to 10:1 because, as an average working classUs trader, I would not
be able to afford the $10,000 margin requirement.

Please CFTC Secretary, maintain the 100:1 leverage, because this way, working class people like myself can trade
the FOREX with a $1,000 margin requirement.

Kind regards,

Sheila Iverson,
301-779-1121



